o Memorandum

U.S. Department
of Transportation

National Highway
Traffic Safety
Administration

pate:  October 24, 2012

To: Barbara Sauers
Regional Operations and Program Delivery, NTI-200

Frowﬁwf}ma Espinosa-Salcedo, Deputy Regional Administrator
NHTSA Region 8 (NTI-280)

subject: FOIA Request: Automated License Plate Readers (ALPRs)

Barbara,

Region 8 completed a thorough search for all regional and state records related
to ALPR programs or major equipment purchases from January 2006 to the
present in the states of Colorado, North Dakota, Nevada, South Dakota, Utah
and Wyoming. We can confirm that no requests for or purchases of ALPRs
were made with NHTSA funds during this time period.
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